14

at
.

REGULAR MEETING JULY 27, 1992

The regular July meeting of the Birch Run Tcwnship FPlanning
Commission was called to order at 7:20 p.m. by Chairman
Ed Magnus.

Present for the commission were Magnus, Peggy Mahaney., Gene
Palmreuter, Tom Totten. Mike Scharrer; and LaNette Klimkewicz.
James Totten, manager was also present.

Don Zehnder was absent.

No residents were in attendance.

Minutes of the March 23 regular meeting, June 22 public
hearings and May 18 public hearings were approved as read

by motion of Klimkewicz, supported by Mahaney. Motion carried.
Fencing of ponds and lot size for ponds was discussed.

Jim Totten will investigate pond ordinances in neighboring

areas for September meeting.

fotion by Mahaney, supported by Totten to adjourn at 8:45 p.m.
Motion carried.

Mike Scharrer, secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission



